
 

 

 

 

 

4th January 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 5 Maths Homework 

We would like to advise you that we will be changing the maths homework at 
the beginning of the spring term.  As well as continuing to practise multiplication 
and division skills to 12 x 12, we will be issuing children with a written task to 
complete each week.  This is to ensure that we are covering a broad range of 
arithmetic skills.  This homework will support the class learning. 
 
Homework will be posted on Google Classroom each Monday.  This sheet may 
be downloaded or answers may be recorded on a piece of paper.  Please 
remember to upload or bring completed homework to school by the following 
Monday. At this time, it will be reviewed by the class teacher. Children will be 
expected to complete a few questions per night and this can be signed in the 
‘times table’ section of their home school diary. 
 
If you have any queries in regards to the homework, please do not hesitate to 
get in touch with one of the year 5 team. 
 
Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Hawes, Miss Baxevanidis, Miss De Beer, Miss Bell and Miss Puttock 

 

 

 

 


